
 

Telephone: 

01398 331121 

bamptonadmin@swsf.org 

Don’t forget our 

website is updat-

ed regularly! 

Diary dates: 

18th/19th Oct: 

Parent consul-

tations 

21st October 3.30-

5: PTFA disco in 

school hall 

Term Dates 

Autum Half Term—24th 

to 28th Oct 16 

Non pupil day: 31st Oct 

Term ends: 16th Dec 

Spring term: 3rd Jan 

2017 

More dates on website 

including KS1/2 perfor-

mance dates 

Uniform 

In order to positively rep-

resent the school, please 

ensure your child is 

wearing correct uniform. 

 red  logo jumper, 

 white polo top 

(preferably with 

logo)  

 black or dark grey 

skirt/trousers.  

 Plain black school 

shoes. No trainers 

or ballet pumps. 

Please ensure your child 

has PE & Swim Kit in 

school every day, in a 

Monday 10th October 

Mr Carter nominated William from Y1 for building his confi-

dence in Swimming 

Maisy Sparrow showed real compassion at lunchtime when 

she looked after one of her friends 

Mr Chanin nominated Eliza Lewis for outstanding effort and 

progress in writing 

Miss Johnstone nominated Issy Kingdon for being so help-

ful with nursery and most importantly the Nursery Gate! 

Miss Diggle nominated Natalia for being an independent 

learner in both her play and learning. 

Miss Garland nominated Macie Segers for her super smart 

readiness to learn and practising her numbers. 

She also nominated Katie Lewis for working so hard on her 

handwriting all week! 

Welcome to our newsletter, available online at  http://bamptonschool.org/ 

 
This Week 

Parent consultations this 

week so NO CLUBS 

 

School club letters will go 

out this week, together 

with details of how to 

access School Comms 

We have appointed Mr Gill as Mr Chanin’s re-

placement. He brings a wealth of experience in 

teaching KS2 and is looking forward to joining us 

in January. He will be in School before Christmas 

to work with Stag class to aid transition and we 

will bring you details of Stag Class Meet the 

Teacher meeting when we have more details. 

Cornwall residential 

Many of Fox class had a 

great time in Cornwall 

last week, staying in the 

Snoozeboxes at the Eden Project 

and visiting many attractions 

across the county. Staff were 

proud of the children’s behav-

iour which was impeccable and 

Bampton children were very 

kind to their Woolacombe 

friends. Do see our Twitter feed 

for more pictures and videos. 

We are currently recruiting for 

an Administrative Apprentice 

in our School Office. If you 

think you or anyone you know 

might be interested, please 

speak to Sue in the office. 

 

Our trial of School Comms has been successful 

and we will be going live with online payments 

and the School Gateway app from 2nd Novem-

ber. Further information will be sent out in due 

course but I would urge you to download the 

app onto your phone or tablet if you haven’t 

already. This will enhance communication be-

tween the School and you in many ways and 


